MEMORANDUM

TO: Metropolitan Planning Commissioners

FROM: Michael A. Brusseau, AICP, Planner II

DATE: June 5, 2008

MPC FILE #: 6-A-08-SDNC

SUBJECT: Subdivision name change from 'Walkers Gate Subdivision, Phase I

and II' to 'Walkers Reserve, Phase I and II'

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

Approve the requested subdivision name change tα

'Walkers Reserve, Phase I and II'.

COMMENTS:

The homeowners associations of Walkers Gate have requested this name change in order to avoid confusion between homeowners associations of the condominiums and detached residential developments within Walkers Gate. The proposed subdivision name has been reserved with the MPC Addressing Department and is not a duplication.

